
 

PUBLIC 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Regards 

HSBC Bank(China) Company Limited 

23rd Feb,2024 

Important: Closure of Global Transfers service in Canada 

 

HSBC Canada is being sold to the Royal Bank of Canada. As a result, 

from CST10:00 on 17th Mar 2024 you will no longer be able to use Global 

Transfers to and from HSBC Canada accounts. 


